


From: Ronald Frick
To: Hill, Carol
Subject: [External_Sender] Gamma Knife Center of the Pacific notification
Date: Thursday, November 11, 2021 10:47:04 PM
Attachments: notif_AU21.pdf

Hi Carol,
Attached is a notification from Gamma Knife Center of the Pacific to remove some physicians
from the list of Authorized Users.
Let me know if you need additional information.
Thanks,
Ron Frick
Gamma Medical Physics

mailto:rfrick@gammamedphys.com
mailto:Carol.Hill@nrc.gov







U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONNRC FORM 532
(05-2016)

NRC FORM 532 (05-2016)

Name and Address of Applicant and/or Licensee

Sean Nicholson 
Chief Executive Officer 
Gamma Knife Center of the Pacific 
2226 Liliha St., B1 Level 
Honolulu, HI 9681 
 

License Number(s)
53-11966-02

Mail Control Number(s)
629497

Licensing and/or Technical Reviewer or Branch

C. Hill  

This is to acknowledge receipt of your: Letter and/or✔ Application Dated: 11/11/2021

The initial processing, which included an administrative review, has been performed.
Amendment✔ Termination New License Renewal

There were no administrative omissions identified during our initial review.

This is to acknowledge receipt of your application for renewal of the material(s) license identified 
above.  Your application is deemed timely filed, and accordingly, the license will not expire until final 
action has been taken by this office.

Your application for a new NRC license did not include your taxpayer identification number.  Please  
complete and submit NRC Form 531, Request for Taxpayer Identification Number, located at the 
following link:   http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/forms/nrc531.pdf
Follow the instructions on the form for submission. 

The following administrative omissions have been identified:

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT - RECEIPT OF CORRESPONDENCE

Your application has been assigned the above listed MAIL CONTROL NUMBER.  When calling to inquire about this 
action, please refer to this control number.  Your application has been forwarded to a technical reviewer.  Please 
note that the technical review, which is normally completed within 180 days for a renewal application (90 days for all 
other requests), may identify additional omissions or require additional information.  If you have any questions 
concerning the processing of your application, our contact information is listed below:

   Region IV 
   U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
   DNMS/NMSB - B 
   1600 E. Lamar Boulevard 
   Arlington, TX  76011-4511 
   (817) 200-1103 or (817) 200-1140

Date
12/16/2021



N/A

N/A

Carol L. Hill 

12/16/2021
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